To: Frank Dean[frank_dean@nps.gov}]; Amy Meyer[a7w2m@earthlink.net]; Greg Moore[gmoore@parksconservancy.org}

Cc: Alexandra Picavet[alexandra_picavet@nps.gov}; Brian Aviles[Brian_Aviles@nps.govl]; Aaron Roth[Aaron_Roth@nps.govl;
Wendy Scheffers[howandwen@gmail.com}

From: Levitt, Howard

Sent: Tue 5/6/2014 3:20:22 AM

Importance: Normal

Subject: Last chance for comments

Received: Tue 5/6/2014 3:20:23 AM

Everyone: Here's my final edit of the IJ Letter to the Editor. It incorporates most of Amy's excellent suggestions, which
cast all of the points in a positive direction. Last call on comments, esp typos or grammatical errors. Will be submitted
either later tonight or early tomorrow AM. Please copy my home email with replies. Howard

Howard Levitt

Director of Communications and Partnerships
Golden Gate National Parks

howard levitt@nps.gov

415-561-4730
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